
 

Hanover Township and Borough of Florham Park are Proudly 
Partnering Up with an Incredible East Hanover Township 

Initiative for Hurricane Relief for Southern States 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Hanover Township, in partnership with the Township of East Hanover and the 

Borough of Florham Park, is participating in a drive to collect much need supplies 
for those people suffering from the devastation caused by Hurricanes Helene and 

Milton. We urge you to contribute whatever you can by dropping off essential 
supplies at two East Hanover collection points as described below. 

The following items are being collected: 

Water, canned, boxed, and packaged food, baby formula, hygiene products, 
towels, baby wipes, toilet paper, paper towels, deoderant, mouthwash, 

toothpaste, toothbrushes, hand soap, first aid kits, cleaning products and 
supplies, disinfectant wipes, rags, sponges and shop vacuums. 

Collection sites: 
 

East Hanover Dept. of Public Works 
8 Melanie Lane, East Hanover 

973-888-6080 
October 19th - November 1st - Monday - Saturday - 7:00 am - 3:00 pm 

or 
Final Drop Off at Lurker Park, Ridgedale Avenue, East Hanover  

Saturday, November 2nd 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 
 

Clothing is not being collected at this time. Please feel free to drop off clothing at 
East Hanover CERT sponsored collection bins. 

 


